

EMIRATES FUTURE INTERNATIONAL ACADEMY CIRCULAR TO ALL PARENTS

EFIA/CIR-40/2024-25

Date:29/10/2024

Dear Parents,

"Greetings & Good Wishes on the occasion of DIWALI"

The management and staff of Emirates Future International Academy extend our greetings and wishes to Parents and students of our School on the occasion of Diwali, the Festival of Lights and Happiness.

Holiday: The school will remain closed on 31st October (Thursday) & 1st November (Friday) 2024 on account of Diwali. Classes will resume on Monday, 4th November 2024.

Winter vacation: 14th December 2024 to 5th January 2025.

SAJI OOMMEN PRINCIPAL